
TO:		Accepted Students
[bookmark: _GoBack]FROM:		Brett Maranjian, NBER Conference Department
DATE:		September 24, 2020
RE:		Upcoming Virtual Meeting on Zoom.us

On behalf of Owen Zidar, I would like to invite you to participate in the NBER Graduate Student Workshop on Business Income Taxation, to be held on Zoom on October 1, 2020. 

The program can be found at http://conference.nber.org/sched/WBIf20

Kindly respond by September 27 through our web reply form at
<<replyurl>>

All attendees will be sent in advance the Zoom link to join the meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact me at <maranjian@nber.org>.

We very much look forward to your participation in this virtual meeting.


